Tri-State Cardiac Imaging, Inc.
é11 Harriet Street
Evansville, IN 47710

December 15, 1987

Bruce Mallett, Ph.D,
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Licensing Section

Region 111 ¥ %, o Sl
799 Roosevelt Road of S b5 sl
Glen Ellyn, 1L 60137 foal g 9 3 §

Re: Amendment to License # 13-24704-01
Dear Dr, Mallett:

This is in follow up to our telephone conversations concerning necessary »
training and experience for nuclear medicine physicians. It has now been six 5/J[:>’
(é) months since we have received our NRC materials )icense for nuclear )
medicine procedures. During this time, 1 have gQained additional experience /ff*’/
with diagnostic nuclear medicine studies under the supervision of Marshall i
Miller, M.D,

On the basis of this experience, in addition to the training records submitted
to your agency in previous applications, ] request that my name be added to our
license as an authorized physician user and Radiation Safety Officer.

Attached is our $120.00 corporate check to cover the amendment processing fee.
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Thank you.
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